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1 September 2024 

Dear Parents and Swimmers, 

“Can words describe the fragrance of the very breath of spring.” Written by 

Neltje Blanchan. 

We are pleased to confirm that we will be taking underwater photographs on Sunday 

the 15th of September 2024.  

The photographs are a basic set of 5 prints, 3 different poses, 1 x A4, 1 x 5×7 and 

3 postcard prints. The cost for the set is R385. Should you wish to have a soft copy 

only, the cost will be R440. Should you wish to take group photo’s, you are welcome 

to enquire at the office for the price per group photo. The price is dependent on the 

number of people in the photo. Your complete order must be specified and paid for 

in full by Monday the 9th of September 2024. You can SMS, email or What’s App 

to sign up. You can pay either by cash or EFT. When paying, please mark the payment 

as photo money, with the name of the swimmer/s. If you EFT it, please also add your 

account reference number.  

We will be allocating timeslots to each swimmer on Tuesday the 10 th of September 

2024, respectively. 

Limited spaces are available per day. Please RSVP to avoid disappointment. 

Our caps are now available in the enclosure. Please ask the instructor to assist 

you. Kindly note that caps and costumes cannot be borrowed. Should your 

child(ren) forget their caps, a new one would have to be purchased . 

Please take note that when we have lightning and/or thunder, we must stop the 

lessons for everyone’s safety. Our drill is set out in the Contract, so we won’t repeat 

it again here. We do not cancel a whole session, because sometimes a storm passes 



 

over quickly, and we are able to resume after only missing a couple of lessons or so. 

Other times it can be several hours before we can get back in the water again. We 

have no way of knowing what the progress will be, but when we resume, we will 

include those swimmers who have been kept waiting, up until normal closing time for 

the day. You’re welcome to contact us should you require further clarity.  

We will be closed on Tuesday the 24th of September 2024 as it is Heritage Day. 

Thank you for your continued support and remember it is never to late to learn to 

swim! 

Best Wishes, 

Irene and Noreen 

 


